June 30, 2012
Gordon Buzzard
Faculty of Adult & Continuing Education

Building 205 Room 209 

Dear Gord,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation this past year on Senate, as well as the Planning & Priorities Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on Senate is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.
On behalf of all your colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions. 
Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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June 30, 2012
Piera Jung
Faculty of Health & Human Services

Building 180, Room 419
Dear Piera,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation these past few years on Senate, as well as the Planning & Priorities Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on Senate is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions.  

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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June 30, 2012

Milena Essig

Faculty of International Education

Dear Milena,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation these past few years on Senate.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on Senate is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions.  

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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June 30, 2012

Doug Corrin

Faculty of Science & Technology

Building 370, Room 220

Dear Doug,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation these past few years on Senate, as well as the Planning & Priorities Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on Senate is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions.  

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor

/kb

pc: Human Resources

June 30, 2012

Eric Demers

Faculty of Science & Technology

Building 359, Room 207

Dear Eric,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation these past few years on Senate, and serving as Senate Vice-Chair for 2011/2012.  In addition, thank you for also serving as Chair of the Educational Standards Committee, and participating on the Governance Practices Committee and Awards & Honours Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on Senate is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions.  

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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June 30, 2012

Chris Munro

Senator - Support Staff

Building 300

Dear Chris,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation these past few years on Senate, as well as the Planning & Priorities Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on Senate is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions.  

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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September 15, 2012

Tara Mitchell

Senator – Support Staff 

Dear Tara,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation these past few years on Senate, as well as the Awards & Honours Committee and Governance Practices Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on Senate is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions.  

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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September 15, 2012

Dan Light

Faculty of Trades & Applied Technology

Powell River Campus

Dear Dan,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation these past few years on Senate, as well as the Awards & Honours Committee and Planning & Priorities Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on Senate is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions.  

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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June 30, 2012
Patrick Barbosa
Student

Dear Patrick,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation this past year on Senate, as well as the Planning & Priorities Committee and the Governance Practices Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on Senate is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your fellow students at VIU, thank you for your contributions and good luck to you on your future endeavours. 

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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June 30, 2012

Anthem Postnikoff

Student

Dear Anthem,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation this past year on Senate, as well as the Curriculum Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on Senate is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your fellow students at VIU, thank you for your contributions and good luck to you on your future endeavours. 

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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June 30, 2012

Lorna Zaback

Faculty of Adult & Continuing Education

Dear Lorna,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation these past few years on the Curriculum Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on a Senate Standing Committee is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your fellow colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions. 

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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June 30, 2012

Heather Sanrud

Faculty of Health & Human Services

Dear Heather,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation on the Curriculum Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on a Senate Standing Committee is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your fellow colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions. 

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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June 30, 2012

Jennifer Allin

Faculty of International Education

Dear Jennifer,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation these past few years on the Curriculum Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on a Senate Standing Committee is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your fellow colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions. 

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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June 30, 2012

Carolyn Swanson

Faculty of Social Sciences

Dear Carolyn,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation these past few years on the Curriculum Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on a Senate Standing Committee is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your fellow colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions. 

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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June 30, 2012

Kristine Chyplyk

Support Staff

Dear Kristine,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation these past few years on the Curriculum Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on a Senate Standing Committee is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your fellow colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions. 

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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September 15, 2012

Glenda Hunter

Faculty of Adult & Continuing Education

Dear Glenda,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation these past few years on the Educational Standards Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on a Senate Standing Committee is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your fellow colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions. 

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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September 15, 2012

Brenda Lane
Faculty of Health & Human Services
Dear Brenda,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation these past few years on the Educational Standards Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on a Senate Standing Committee is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your fellow colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions. 

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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September 15, 2012

Jacqueline Foster

Dear Jacqueline,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation these past few years on the Educational Standards Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on a Senate Standing Committee is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your fellow colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions. 

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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September 15, 2012

Alexandra Weissfloch

Faculty of Science & Technology

Dear Alexandra,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation these past few years on the Educational Standards Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on a Senate Standing Committee is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your fellow colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions. 

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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September 15, 2012

John Anderson

Faculty of Social Sciences

Dear John,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation these past few years on the Educational Standards Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on a Senate Standing Committee is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your fellow colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions. 

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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September 15, 2012

Betty Serjeant

Faculty of Trades & Applied Technology

Dear Betty,

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your participation these past few years on the Educational Standards Committee.  Senate could not function effectively without the involvement and effort of committed members.  The decision to participate as a representative on a Senate Standing Committee is important to the academic governance of Vancouver Island University and crucial to our success.

On behalf of all your fellow colleagues at VIU, thank you for your contributions. 

Sincerely,

Ralph Nilson, Ph.D.

President & Vice-Chancellor
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